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gOMr. J. P. O'Reilly, Director fi/gg j-7
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission t,

101 Marietta Street, N.W. -
,

Atlanta, Georgia 303C3

Dear Mr. O'Reilly: Nbh
This is to confirm the telephone call to Mr. Paul Kellogg (NRC) at

approximately 0900 on December 26, 1981 by Mr. W. G. Hairston, III (APCo)
in accordance with Unit 2 Tech. Spec. 6.9.1.12.f.

At 0020 on 12/26/81, it- was determined that the Unit 2 containment
spray additive tank isolation valve (V024) was locked in the closed
position rendering the containment spray additive tank inoperable. The
valve was immediately opened and locked open. The additive tank was
returned to service at approximately 0040 on 12/26/81.

An investigation is underway in an attempt to determine when and
why the subject valve was closed. Further details will be provided in
the folloup report.

Sincerely yours,

/. n
' G. Hairston, III

Plant Manager
Joseph M. Farley Nuclear Plant
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cc: H. O. Thrash
R. D. Hill
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